
FACTS AND FIGURES TO SHARE WITH YOUR CONTINGENT... 

Jamboree Flash Update 
Message from the Jamboree Director of Program – Scott Beckett 

Life changing! Unbelievable! Extraordinary! 

The 24th World Scout Jamboree is going to be the most amazing Scouting event 
ever! With 45,000 Scouts, their leaders, and the IST from 167 countries convening 
at the Summit Bechtel Reserve this summer, we are going to have a truly 
memorable party. 

We in the Program Pillar are the ones who make the fun come alive! Scouts will 
connect with the world in thousands of new ways through the amazing technology 
and happenings of Connected Experience, and they will soak in all the fun and 
excitement of Mt. Jack and our spectacular Adventure areas. New ideas and 
learning will be unlocked throughout Centro Mondial, the Global Development 
Village, and World Point, while inspiration and unity will shine at our Stadium 
Shows. We can’t wait! 

One key role we have is to help everyone unlock something new through their 
Program experience. Please be the WSJ’s ambassadors and wonderful hosts for all 
our guests, whether visitors, participants, or fellow IST members. The work we do 
in Program will kindle memories that will last a lifetime. 

Lastly, thank you. Working with each of you to deliver the promise and make the 
dream a reality is a true honor I will cherish for the rest of my life. Let the 
adventure begin! 

Yours in Scouting, 

Scott Beckett 

Learn more about the 24th World Scout Jamboree Program at: 
http://www.2019wsj.org/program  
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